
July 1996 

Vic Hayes 
Chair, IEEE P802.11 
Lucent TechnologylWCND 
PO Box 492,3430 AL 
Nieuwegein, The Netherlands 

Re: IP Letter 

Dear Mr. Hayes: 

IEEE P802.11 
Wireless LANs 

Sixth addition to report 

Doc: IEEE P802.11-96/SF 

This letter is written in response to your letter requesting that Digital Ocean, Inc. confirm to the IEEE 802 LMSC 
that should we have patents or pending patent applications that may be infringed by users of the IEEE P802.11 
standard, we will provide licenses under them. In that regard: 

In the event that proposed standard is adopted and the standard cannot be practiced without the use of 
material in one or more of Digital Ocean's patents, Digital Ocean agrees, upon written request, that it shall 
not refuse to grant a nonexclusive license under such patent for use in products conformant to the standard. 
Such nonexclusive licenses shall include reasonable and nondiscriminatory terms and conditions, including 
the company's then-current royalty rates. 

This letter does not grant any right to the IEEE with respect to Digital Ocean's copyrights, trade or service marks or 
other intellectual property rights, whether or not they relate to the proposed standard. Any party interested in the 
license described above may write to Digital Ocean at the address shown at the bottom of this letterhead. 

Regards, 

Jeffery J. Alholm 
Chief Executive Officer 
Digital Ocean, Inc. 

11206 Thompson Avenue· Lenexa, Kansas 66219-2303· P.O. Box 14788· Lenexa, Kansas 66285-4788 
913.888.3380· FAX 913.888.3342· AppleLink: DIGOCEAN.SYS 
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